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 CCSS Family Literacy Night 

On Wednesday, February 10, 2016, 
we will have Family Literacy Night at 
Stege.  All parents are encouraged to 
come with students, at 6:00 PM!  We 
will learn about the Common Core 
State Standards for Reading Language 
Arts and teachers will have 
informational tables to promote fun 
ways to promote reading development 
at home.  We hope you can join us!  
Refreshments will be provided at the 
event. 
 

President’s Week Recess!  
School are closed from 

February 15th  – 19th  
 

Trimester II is Ending 

The second trimester will end on 
Friday, March 4, 2016.  Report Cards 
will be sent home with students on 
Friday, March 18, 2016.  Please 
contact your child’s teacher if you 
have questions or concerns about your 
child’s progress.  

School News 

School Volunteer and Visitor’s Policy 

School Volunteer Policy 
Stege School encourages parents and 
community members to play an active 
role in school.  We appreciate when 
families take on an active role in our 
academic and social programs.  
However, for the safety of our 
students and our school community, 
we must have each volunteer 
registered with the school district.   
If you would like to volunteer in 
your child’s class or attend a class 
study trip, please fill out a volunteer 
application on BeAMentor.org.  
Fingerprint Clearance and photo ID is 
required of all volunteers.  For more 

Accelerated Reader at Stege! 

  Accelerated Reader, or AR, is a 
reading program for students in 
grade 2-6 that promotes reading 
practice and measures 
comprehension skills using 
computerized quizzes.   
  Please support this program by 
having your student read at least 
20 minutes each night at home. 
Students can then quiz at school to 
earn AR points.  Awards are given 
to students based upon AR points.   
  Each student knows their AR 
reading level.  Parents may log on 
to ARBOOKFIND.COM to find out if 
the book your student is reading is 
appropriate for their reading level.   
   

Upcoming Events! 

Please view the upcoming events 
column to learn about exciting 
events happening at Stege!  We 
appreciate your partnership and 
look forward to seeing you at our 
upcoming events! 

 

information, or for help with the 
process, please contact Ana baron 
or Tyra Roberson in the office. 

 

School Visitor Policy 
When coming onto the school 
campus for any reason, during 
school hours, even to drop off 
homework or lunch, all parents and 
visitors must come into the main 
office and sign in first.  This is for 
the safety of our students and the 
campus.  If you do not have a 
visitor sticker, you will be stopped 
and redirected to the office.  
Thanks for your cooperation with 
this policy.   

 

Principal Kim Moses                 Vice Principal, Eric Leung                 Secretary, Tamera Jones  

 

Upcoming 
Events 

 Family Literacy 
Night              
February 10th 6:00 PM 

 President’s Week –     
No School            
February  15 – 19 

 Literacy Lab Parent 
Workshop, TK-1st   
February 24th, 8:30 AM 

 Math Assessment 
Week for Students                  
Feb 29th – March 4 

 Stege Book Fair 
Week                     

Feb 29th – March 4 

 Family Reading 
NIght                   
Wed, March 2, 6:00 

 Trimester II Ends 
Friday, March 4th  

 Parent Coffee Club 
Fri, March 4th, 8:30 AM 

 SSC Meeting               

Tues, March 8th, 5:30 
PM 

 Report Cards Go 
Home To Families                 

Fri, March 18th  
 
 

 
 
 

 

 


